Places Directorate: Economy, Waste and Infrastructure
Gillian Bishop, Corporate Director / Acting Deputy Chief Executive

Wigan
Council

Edward Thwaite Our reference: PD/MCT

13 Springmount Please ask for:  Mark Tilley

Lowton Extension: 4341

Warrington Direct line: 01942 404341

WAS3 2QH Date: 24 June 2011

_Dear Mr Thwaite,

Thank you for your recent enquiry to the Chief Executive regarding the winter displays in
your area.

We are currently reviewing the provision of planters across all townships within Wigan,
including Golborne and Lowton.

We have taken into consideration the request from the forum to remove all the winter
displays; however we believe that this would not be well received by local residents.

As such we will aim to install a selection of winter displays in the Golborne and Lowton
township area to co-inside with the rest of the Borough.

Thank you once again for taking the time to contact us.

Yours sincerely,
T

14

Mark Tilley
Head of Infrastru
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